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March 18, 1983

Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: ".. Donald A. Wells

Manager, Quality Assurance
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, MI 48226

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 22, 1983, informing us of the
actions you are taking in response to the open items discussed in our
letter of January 21, 1983. We have examined the letter EF 2-61237
of December 29, 1982, closing the June 1979 audit of NUS Environmental
Services and therefore we will -lose out open item 50-341/80-07-01.
However, 82-04-01 will remain open, until NUS corrective action to the
five findings and nine observations identified by your December 1982
audit is completed and confirmed by you in a followup audit. The cor-
rective actions taken on the other open items described in your letter
of February 22, 1983, will also be examined in a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

.

A V
d.' J. Pap iello, Chief
E ergency Preparedness and

Radiological Safety Branch

cc w/1tr dtd 2/22/83:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
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